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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Valentin, Pablo <valentin.pablo@epa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 4:39 PM
To: Feeney, John M - DNR
Cc: Tanaka, Joan; Frey, Rebecca; Nagle, Richard; Fassbender, Judy L - DNR
Subject: Update on WPSC Camp Marina Site Deferral

 
Hi John: 
 
The purpose of this email is to provide you with an update on the status of the deferral process for the Campmarina 
Site.  Region 4 completed the successful deferral of one of their sites in September 2015.  The other Site that Region 4 
was planning on deferring by November 2015 fell through and will not be deferred in the near future.  Therefore, we 
have decided here in Region 5 that we will move forward with our consultation with EPA Headquarters for the deferral 
of the Campmarina Site to the state of Wisconsin.  I will be out of the office on vacation from December 10, 2015 
through January 5, 2016.  During my absence our ORC attorney, Richard Nagle, will contact the Region attorney involved 
in the successful deferral of the Site to obtain additional information on the process and documentation needed for the 
successful deferral of Campmarina.  When I return to the office in January 2016 we will engage EPA headquarters in our 
discussions to initiate the deferral process. 
 
If you have questions please feel free to contact us. 
 
Thanks, 
Pablo N. Valentin 
Remedial Project Manager 
EPA Region 5 
Superfund division, RRB 1, Section 3 
Phone Number: 312-353-2886 


